
 

 

 

Date:   June 22, 2020 

To:  Robert Pontbriand – Town Manager 

From:  Susan Copeland – Town Clerk 

RE:  Department Head Monthly Report May and June 2020 

 

Special State Election and Annual Town Election were postponed to June 2, 2020. 

Both elections were held together and successful with additional COVID-19 

protocols from the state followed. 

 

Absentee and Early Voting Ballots were encouraged for this Election. 

 

Annual Town Meeting was postponed to June 15th, 2020. Submissions to 

appropriate state departments for approved articles are in process. 

 

Street Listing for 2020 was delayed with closings, we are completing another clean 

up and with the company now accepting orders, we should have completed this 

week of June 22, 2020. 

 

Petition Forms and Nomination Forms for 2020 and 2022 Elections are coming 

into the office to be certified.  

 

The State Senate and House of Representatives are reviewing several important 

election bills and amendments that will impact the upcoming 2020 elections. Some 

changes include mailing absentee applications to all registered voters, early voting 

dates for both September and November, and the use of a third machine to run the 

absentee and early ballots through on election day to elevate delays for in person 

voters. 

 


